ILLOYD’S REGISTER OF SiIIPPING

iy 4, Canute Road, Southampton
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Telephone : Southampton 20353 Telegrams : Register,

5th August, 1960.

j e The Secre¢tary,
B London,

. "sT. HELIER".

please refer to your Memorandum of 12th July, 1960.

We/ are informed by British Railways that the two new fan
epgine crankshafts have been placed on board the above
hips, but are not yet fitted 1n place.

/ As the ships are at present running to schedule on
/ service to the Channel Islands, British Railways request
that the fitting of the shafts be deferred to the end
of the holiday season.
In view of the fact that the new shafts are on
, board and immediately available it is submitted that this
% request might receive favourable consideration.

The shafts were made at Southampton under our Survey.

V% Yours faithfully,
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¥ ©.2020
| B\ ‘Lloyd's Register
Bmmmie FOUNdation

00S321-008324 - 0)3



OLASSIFIGATION

Bt s e

e




